

STEVE LEOPOLDO:

YES

"We need after school opportunities to help keep teens on the right path. While I am not at all pleased with the choices the board made for this referendum, ultimately the schools need to make repairs and improvements to stay world-class educational centers that keep our area attractive to families and maintain our property values."



JOE MARCHESE: YES

"Those of us who have sent our children to D86 have seen the benefit of the fine educational program. We need to ensure our schools' success in meeting the academic & social development for current & future generations. Our students will grow into adults who understand their commitment to enriching the lives of their fellow residents. I Support The District #86 Referendum."



TED SCHAUER:

"I am completely in support of the District 86 referendum. Looking at it from a city perspective, having top-notch schools with full sports and activities not only attracts families to the area, but it keeps property values higher because of demand. The more demand from multiple buyers when one is selling their house results in higher sales prices."

ALL 3 CANDIDATES FOR MAYOR OF DARIEN SUPPORT THE D86 REFERENDUM

VOTE YES

D86 REFERENDUM | APRIL 2

